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1. Ty Snethen

2. Shoreline

3. (o) Parkwood

4, tysnethen@hotmail.com

5. 06/04/2018

6. Ordinance No. 822

7. Authorizing an Additional Vehicle License Fee of Twenty Dollars to Preserve, Maintain and Operate
the Transportation Infrastructure of the City of Shoreline, Including Funding for Sidewalk Repairs
and Retrofits (Public Works/Administrative Services), is mis-placed. Assessing a twenty dollar fee to
vehicles for sidewalk repairs and retrofits would be like charging a flat tax for gas availability to
people that have no vehicle. If you want to charge a fee for sidewalks, add a tax to shoe sales in
Shoreline! (Or create toll sidewalks!). Adding a tax to vehicles for this is wrong.

8. (0) Oppose

Thank you,

City of Shoreline
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